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QUESTION ANSWER

1 What is the construction
schedule for the project?

The project is expected to start June 23, 2025 through October
2025.

2 What are the project limits
and the improvements?

The project limits are on Highway 111 between Washington St
and Jefferson St in the City of La Quinta. The improvements
include the pulverization and regrading before the installation of
new pavement. Additionally, minor upgrades will be made to
curb ramps to guarantee compliance with the Americans with
Disabilities Act (ADA).

3 What traffic impacts should I
expect on Highway 111?

Lane closures, reduced speed limits, and congestion at
intersections will lead to increased travel times.Expect
potential backups and disruptions to regular traffic flow.
Traffic lanes may be reduced, and lane shifts could occur,
along with the presence of construction equipment and traffic
control devices in the active work zone.

4 Will emergency services be
able to access Highway 111
during construction?

Emergency services will always have full access within the
project limits. Coordinating with local emergency services will
ensure that operations are not disrupted.

5 How do I stay informed
during construction?

Weekly project updates will be issued through email, text, social
media, and a dedicated website.

6 Will I have access to the
businesses during
construction? 

Access to businesses will be maintained throughout the
construction period. Detour signage will be in place to help
navigate temporary changes, ensuring minimal disruption for
residents and visitors. 
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City of La Quinta
SCAN AND TEXT
LQHWY111

info@LQhighway111.com

760-502-0566

LQhighway111.com

@CityofLaQuinta

Text LQHWY111 to 855-487-3020


